
From: Robert McNeill
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Crossman 25 State #1 - Temporary Well Drilling and Sampling
Date: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 3:11:30 PM

Hello Mike and Heather,
 
We are scheduled to drill the temporary well at the Crossman well pad on Tuesday, March 8, 2016 at
 9:00 AM (NM time).  The temporary well and the adjacent surface water will both be sampled on
 Thursday, March 10, 2016 (time to be confirmed).   OCD representatives are welcomed to witness
 the drilling of the well on Tuesday and the collection of water samples on Thursday.   If you have any
 questions, please contact me.
 
 
Robert McNeill, P. E.
Environmental Manager
COG Operating LLC
 
One Concho Center
600 West Illinois Avenue
Midland, TX 79701
Office    432.221.0388
Cell         432.638.6470
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